
C.V. RAMAN GLOBAL UNIVERSITY 

VOLLEYBALL CLUB 

NOTICE 

Date: 10th September 2025  

Subject: Rescheduling of  Volleyball  Matches  

  The Girls’ Volleyball Club is delighted to announce the Inaugural Match and Practice 

Match of Volleyball, which could not be conducted earlier due to heavy rain and poor field 

conditions, have been rescheduled. This match is being organized to encourage team spirit, 

discipline, and enthusiasm among our students. 

The matches will now be held on 

🗓 Date: 13th September 2025 

 Time: 3:00 PM – 6:30 PM 

📍 Venue: CVRGU Volleyball Court 

The event will feature exciting short-format games with fast-paced action, designed to engage 

both participants and spectators. We cordially invite all students, faculty members and sports 

enthusiasts to join us and support the players in this spirited competition.   

Your presence and encouragement will be a great motivation for the participants as it will 

foster a vibrant sports culture within the university.    

 

Club Coordinator 
Girls’ Volleyball Club 

C. V. Raman Global University 

For any queries, please contact: 

 Dr. Subhadarsini Pradhan  

 Volleyball Coordinator (Girls) 

 Assistant Professor, Faculty of Agriculture and Allied Sciences 

 Cont-9090029701 

 Dr. Dhaarani V.  

 Volleyball Co-Coordinator (Girls)      

 Assistant Professor, Faculty of Agriculture and Allied Sciences 

 Cont- 8220850635 

Let's come together and make this event a grand success! 
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